
         
    
 
 

      Water System Interruptions and Road Closure 

 
Installation of Water System valves will occur on Aspen Drive at the intersection of 

Grison Drive on June 10th, 11th and possibly June 12th. 
 
 

To ensure the safety of the workers, Aspen Drive will be Closed from Jungfrau to 

Burgdorf.  

The Water system will be interrupted while the work is done effecting the following 

roads:  

Grachen Dr 

Aspen Dr 

 Grison Rd 

 Burgdorf Dr 

 Konstanz Place 

 Grandval Way  

 Route 113 From Grison Rd to Eidelweiss Dr  

 

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding while this necessary work is done.  
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